| | 次の1~15までの()に入れるのに最 | も適 | i切なものを | ア, | イ,ウ,エの中から一 | |
|----|--|------------|---------|------------|------------|--|
| | 選び、記号で答えなさい。 | | | | | |
| 1 | A: Does your sister usually () din | ner: | , | | | |
| | B: Yes. She's a good cook. | ٠. | | - | 1 | |
| 0 | 7 study 1 make | ワ | use | 1 | have | |
| 2 | A: Please () your name here. | | | | | |
| | B: OK. | ٠. | 1 | - | . 1 | |
| 2 | ア write イ help | ウ ・ | speak | | watch | |
| 3 | Tom often () skiing with his family | | | - | | |
| 4 | 7 wants 1 listens | ウ | needs | 工 | goes | |
| 4 | , , , | | | | | |
| | B: OK, Mom. | .1. | 0 | | 0 | |
| _ | 7 Like 1 Do | ウ | Come | 工 | Go | |
| 5 | June is the () month of the year. | ٠., | -:41- | _ | | |
| c | 7 first / third | ウ | sixth | 工 | seventh | |
| 6 | A: Nick, is this your cell phone? | | | | | |
| | B: No, it isn't (). It's Ken's. | ٠. | | - | | |
| 7 | 7 his 1 hers | ウ | mine | 工 | yours | |
| 7 | My father is () a shower now. | ٠. | . 1 | - | . 1: | |
| 0 | 7 take 1 takes | ウ | took | 工 | taking | |
| 8 | A: What's your new friend ()? | | | | | |
| | B: Takashi? He's very nice. ア before イ after | ٠., | _4 | _ | 1:1 | |
| 0 | | ウ | at | 工 | like | |
| 9 | A: Don't () late for dinner, Bob. | | | | | |
| | B: OK, Mom. | ٠., | | _ | | |
| 10 | 7 be 1 is | ゥュュュ | am | 工 | are | |
| 10 | () were a lot of flowers in my gard ア These イ There | | | _ | Th -4 | |
| 11 | | | They | 工 | That | |
| 11 | 11 A: Where does the new English teacher () from? B: He's Canadian. But he lived in America when he was in college. | | | | | |
| | 7 is 1 come | erica ウ | | vas i エ | take | |
| 12 | My brother and I () hungry last n | | | | take | |
| 14 | T am 1 are | | was | エ | were | |
| 13 | A: What are you going to do () the | | | | Were | |
| 10 | B: I'm going to visit my grandparents | | | OII: | | |
| | 7 between 1 among | | from | т | during | |
| 14 | A: Do you like Japanese food, Lisa? | | 110111 | | during | |
| 17 | B: Yes, but my brother (). | | | | | |
| | ア aren't イ don't | r | doesn't | エ | isn't | |
| 15 | A: I don't want to eat anything. I feel | | | _ | 1011 t | |
| 10 | B: You should go to a (). | 5101 | • | | | |
| | 7 restaurant / museum | ъ | airport | エ | hospital | |

| 2 | Y | 欠の1~5の会話について、()に入れるのに最も適切なものをア、イ、ウ、エの | | | | | | |
|---|----|---|--|--|--|--|--|--|
| | 中な | から一つ選び、記号で答えなさい。 | | | | | | |
| | | | | | | | | |
| | 1 | A: How about playing tennis after school? | | | | | | |
| | | B: I'm sorry, I can't. () | | | | | | |
| | | 7 You'll be a good player. | | | | | | |
| | | 1 See you at the park. | | | | | | |
| | | ウ I have to stay home today. | | | | | | |
| | | エ I want a new racket. | | | | | | |
| | 2 | A: Go to bed now, Bob. () | | | | | | |
| | | B: Can I watch this TV program until the end? It's just a few more minutes. | | | | | | |
| | | 7 Turn off the TV. | | | | | | |
| | | 1 Do your homework. | | | | | | |
| | | ウ Call your friend. | | | | | | |
| | | エ Let's go to see a movie. | | | | | | |
| | 3 | A: Do you want to have my pizza? () | | | | | | |
| | | B: No, thank you. I had enough. | | | | | | |
| | | ア I speak Italian. | | | | | | |
| | | イ I'm full. | | | | | | |
| | | ウ You're welcome. | | | | | | |
| | | エ I know a new restaurant. | | | | | | |
| | 4 | A: Dad, can I use your computer? | | | | | | |
| | | B: () It's time for bed, Mika. | | | | | | |
| | | 7 That's great. | | | | | | |
| | | イ I think so, too. | | | | | | |
| | | ウ Yes, please. | | | | | | |
| | | ⊥ No, you can't. | | | | | | |
| | 5 | A: How long will it take from here to the station? | | | | | | |
| | | B: () | | | | | | |
| | | 7 About ten times. | | | | | | |
| | | 1 About ten kilometers. | | | | | | |
| | | ウ About ten minutes. | | | | | | |
| | | エ At ten. | | | | | | |
| | | | | | | | | |

令和3(2021)年度 追手門学院大手前中学校 入学試験問題用紙 英語

- ③ 次の日本文の意味を表す様に、【 】内の語(句)を並べかえなさい。そして、 【 】内で1番目と3番目に来るものの最も適切な組み合わせをア、イ、ウ、エの中から一つ選び、記号で答えなさい。
 - 1 大阪は晴れていません。

[① it's / ② sunny / ③ in / ④ not] Osaka.

 \mathcal{T} (2)-(4)

(1) - (4)

ウ ①-②

工 (4)-(2)

2 どちらのサンドイッチがほしいですか。

Which (1) you / 2) sandwich / 3) do / 4) want]?

 \mathcal{T} (3)-(4)

1 (2) − (1)

ウ ③-②

エ ②-③

3 私はその手紙を読んだとき、とてもうれしかった。

I (1) very / 2) happy / 3) was / 4) when / 5) I I read the letter.

7 1 - 4

1 (2) − (5)

ウ 3-4

工 (3)-(2)

4 私は先週、ひどい風邪をひいていました。

I (1) a / 2) last / 3) cold / 4) bad / 5) had] week.

√ (3) − (5)

ウ (5) - (3)

工 (5)-(4)

5 今日かさを持っていく必要はありません。

You (1) have / 2) take / 3) don't / 4) your umbrella / 5) to 1 with you today.

7 1 - 4

1 2-5

ウ (3)-(4)

工 (3)-(5)

[4] 次の英文の内容に関して、1~5までの質問に対する答えとして最も適切なものを、 または文を完成させるのに最も適切なものをア、イ、ウ、エの中から一つ選び、記号 で答えなさい。

Miho's Dream

Miho is a 13-year-old junior high school student. Before the summer vacation, her teacher gave the students homework. They had to write about their dreams.

The first week of the summer vacation, she went to her grandmother's home in Hokkaido. She stayed for one night. Hokkaido was very beautiful and there were many places to visit.

On the first day, they went to Furano. They saw a beautiful lavender field there. She ate an ice cream and bought a lot of lavender souvenirs for her friends. When they came back home, she said to her grandmother, "I want to grow lavender flowers in the future."

On the second day, her grandmother took her to the zoo in Asahikawa and she saw many animals there. One monkey was injured. When she saw it, she felt very sorry and wanted to help the monkey. When they came back home, she said to her grandmother, "Yesterday, I wanted to grow lavender flowers in the future, but today I wanted to be an animal doctor more than a gardener." Her grandmother was very happy that Miho was thinking about her future job.

- 1 How long did Miho stay at her grandmother's home?
 - P For one day.
 - イ For two days.
 - ウ For three days.
 - エ For one week.
- 2 What was Miho's dream on the first day of her stay?
 - 7 She wanted to eat an ice cream.
 - 1 She wanted to buy a lot of lavender souvenirs.
 - ウ She wanted to grow lavender.
 - 工 She wanted to help animals.
- 3 After Miho went to the zoo, she thought that
 - 7 she wanted to be a gardener in the future.
 - 1 she wanted to be an animal doctor in the future.
 - ウ she wanted to be a teacher in the future.
 - I she wanted to be a zoo keeper in the future.
- 4 Why was Miho's grandmother happy?
 - 7 Because Miho went to Furano.
 - 1 Because Miho bought a lot of souvenirs.
 - ウ Because Miho saw many animals in the zoo.
 - エ Because Miho thought about her dream.
- 5 What **didn't** Miho do in Hokkaido?
 - \(\mathcal{T} \) She went to Furano.
 - イ She visited her grandparent.
 - ウ She helped a monkey.
 - 工 She saw lavender flowers.

[第1部] 絵の内容を最もよく表しているものを放送されるア、イ、ウの英文の中から一 つずつ選び、記号で答えなさい。

No. 1



No. 2



No. 3



No. 4



No. 5



第2部 会話と質問を聞き、その答えとして最も適切なものをア、イ、ウ、エの中から 一つずつ選び、記号で答えなさい。

| No. 1 | アウ | She often eats lunch. She eats pizza. | イエ | She eats sandwiches. She doesn't eat anything. |
|--------|----|--|----|---|
| No. 2 | アウ | On the desk. Under the desk. | イエ | In the bag. On the bag. |
| No. 3 | アウ | On foot. By bus. | イエ | By bike. By train. |
| No. 4 | アウ | John. John's sister. | イエ | John's brother. John and his brother. |
| No. 5 | アウ | October 9th. February 9th. | イエ | October 24th. February 24th. |
| No. 6 | アウ | Go to the park. Come home. | イエ | Finish his homework. Before seven. |
| No. 7 | アウ | It looked nice. The clerk didn't help. | イエ | She didn't like the color. It was too small. |
| No. 8 | アウ | At her house. At school. | イエ | At Tom's house. Here. |
| No. 9 | アウ | At 10:15. At 10:30. | イエ | At 10:25. At 10:40. |
| No. 10 | ア | Mary. | イ | Mary's brother. |

ウ Mary's sister.

エ Mary's teacher.